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with
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As part of the ongoing ERASMUS+ collaboration between the Nazi 
BONI University, Bobo-Dioulasso, and Uppsala University, Prof. 
Patrice Toé, a Burkinabe Anthropologist, is currently visiting the 
Forum for Africa Studies. Prof. Toé’s seminar talk will build on long-
term anthropological engagement with practical development issues
and challenges. In particular, Prof. interrogates new ways of 
development and societal engagement in anthropoology.

Most Welcome!

www.afrikastudier.uu.se

afrikastudier@antro.uu.se

MOST WELCOME!


